
Weekly Newsletter: August 29, 2024 

1  Worship @ 9:30am 

2  No School/Offices Closed 

4  Chapel @ 8:30am 

8  Worship @ 8:30 & 10:30am 
  Connect Service @ 10am 

11  School Picture Day 
  Confirmation Meeting 7pm 

14  Oktoberfest @ 3-7pm 

15  Infant Faith Chest Milestone 
 Ministry 9:30am  

17  Constitution Day (wear red,  
  white & Blue) 

September 

9  Early Childhood Family Fun  
  Night 6pm 

10-12  Fall Break/No School 

18-20  Confirmation Camp 

21-24  K-8 Parent Teacher 
        Conferences & Book Fair   

25  K-8 No School. EC Open 

October 

30  No School/Offices Closed 

August School Picture Day - New 

School Picture Day will be Wednesday, September 

11th.  All students will have their pictures taken with 

their classes during the school day.  
  

Chapel - Join us in person - New 

You are invited to join us for Chapel each 

Wednesday at 8:30am. Coffee hour is available  

from 8-8:30am. 
 

Welcome Back!   

We are excited for a new school year! 



First Trimester Chapel Offerings 

This trimester, our chapel offerings will 

be donated to Sleep in Heavenly 

Peace, a local non-profit that 

provides beds for kids.  “At SHP, we 

fully believe that a bed is a basic 

need for the proper physical, 

emotional, and mental support that a child 

needs.” If you would like more information, you 

can check them out at www.shpbeds.org. 

Attendance 

If your child is ill and will be out of 

school for the day, please notify 

the school by calling  

517-882-8865 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org.  Please state 

your child's name, grade, date of absence and 

the specific reason for the absence.   

Early Pickup From School 

Parents, be sure to notify both the receptionist 

office and your child’s teacher in advance if you 

are picking up your child early from school.  This 

helps your pickup run smoothly and gives us time 

to have your child in the office at the time you 

requested. You may do this by emailing 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org or calling  

517-882-8665. Thank you.  

Medications at School 

If your child takes medication during the school 

day, please bring that medicine to the school 

office and complete a Medication Permission 

form. Children who keep inhalers in their 

backpacks should also have a Medication 

Permission form on file in the school office. All 

medicine must be in the original packaging and 

labeled with your child’s name. If you think your 

child may need medicine for headaches or sore 

throats, please supply the office with the  

medication you wish your child to have.  The 

school office does not keep any medication on 

hand to give your child.  If your child has a 

headache or needs medication and we do not 

have that medication from the parent, a call will 

be made to the parent to bring medication. 

Regular Worship Times  

We will be switching from the summer to regular 

worship schedule on Sunday, September 8th. 

Sunday worship services will be 8:30 & 10:30am 

and will be in-person and online.  

Connect Worship Begins Sunday, September 8  

Join us for an informal, 

interactive, and connecting 

worship experience at 10am in 

the School Commons on the 

2nd and 4th Sunday each 

month. This worship service 

includes movement, kids, noise, 

and the Gospel. We want you 

to come as you are. We want you to be here with 

us, and feel comfortable as we have authentic, 

family-oriented worship time to our God. This 

service is in addition to our regular Sunday worship 

services at 8:30am and 10:30am in the sanctuary. 

Oktoberfest - September 14 - Get your tickets! 

This year we are incredibly 

excited to host OSL Oktoberfest 

on Saturday, September 14, 

from 3pm-7pm. Join us for some 

great food, fun, and fellowship 

under the big tent. There is 

something for people of all 

ages – kids and family activities and games, 

bounce house, face painting, awesome German 

food, giant pretzels, hot dogs, desserts, beverages 

for adults and kids, great music, and all the fun of 

Oktoberfest! Tickets can be purchased online or at 

the front office. Do you want to be a part of the 

planning and set up? Would you or someone you 

know like to become a sponsor? For more 

information about this exciting event, go 

to: oursaviorlansing.org/Oktoberfest. 

Confirmation Meeting  

A conformation meeting for parents of 7th and 8th 

graders (both OSL and PSI) will be Wednesday 

September 11, at 7 p.m. in the Music Room. A 

meeting about the 8th grade class trip will take 

place immediately following.  

Offices Closed  - No School 

The church and school offices will be closed and 

there will be no school on Friday, August 30 & 

Monday, September 2, in observance of  

Labor day. 

Family Life Resource  

As we begin a new school year, it might be a 

good time to get back into Sunday worship. Click 

here to take a look at some suggestions to help 

make worship more enjoyable for children and 

more of a regular part of their week. 

https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/d18f4dfb-fbd8-4b5b-a1ec-7ce7a876434a/How_to_Teach_Children_to_Participate_in_Worship.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/d18f4dfb-fbd8-4b5b-a1ec-7ce7a876434a/How_to_Teach_Children_to_Participate_in_Worship.pdf

